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Ashley Lake North Campground Gate Closed   
 

 
The gate at the Ashley Lake North Campground, located on the Tally Lake District of the 

Flathead National Forest, will be closed now through May 2009.  Walk-in use is permitted but 

services are reduced.    

 

People that plan to access the lake throughout the winter season are encouraged to use the 

Ashley Lake Boat Launch located one mile northeast of the campground.  The boat launch 

will remain open to driving traffic throughout the winter months.  

 

For more information about recreation access around Ashley Lake, please contact Becky 

Smith-Powell at the Tally Lake District Office at 758-3538.  
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